
Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

March 3, 2024

Welcome                                                                              Janice Janzen          

Worship in Song                                                                               Choir          

Community Prayer 

Children’s Moment                                                         Ellery Rauwerda

Scripture Reading        Exodus 20:1-17 & Matt 5:17-20        Bill Devolin               

Message                         “Law... what is it good for?”        Daniel Janzen

Closing Song

Sending Blessing  

  

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you
have any questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning
please visit the Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Worship Service at 10:45 am

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

For more information see the back page.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/


Within Red Brick Church...
Refugee Update
Within the next two weeks, we will schedule a meeting to discuss
the details of NUMC sponsoring a refugee family. At this meeting
we will present a tentative timeline and a list of necessary
volunteer positions that must be filled before we are able to apply
to MCC for sponsorship. Check next Sunday’s bulletin for further
details and consider your personal involvement.

Funeral and Memorial Volunteers List
We are fortunate at NUMC to have so many dedicated volunteers.
The office needs an updated list of those who are interested in
volunteering at funerals and memorial services. Positions include
ushers, visitation hosts, audiovisual staff, and music. Please contact
Julie in the office at 905-468-3313 or office@redbrickchurch.ca.

NUMC Praying Together
Come, let us pray! On the first Tuesday of every month from 6-7pm
in the Youth Room; we gather to pray for ourselves, our families
and community, the church, and the world. This Tuesday Mar. 5,
we will be making use of an Anabaptist Prayer Book to guide us
with scripture in our prayers. 

Ladies Breakfast
The Ladies Breakfast will be on Thursday March 7, at 9 a.m. at the
Husky Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies are welcome! For
info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).

Communion Service at Pleasant Manor
A communion service is planned for March with our members in
Long Term Care at Pleasant Manor. If you would like to join the
celebration please contact Pastor Daniel.  



Annual General Meeting Summary

Thank you to all those who attended and helped make the 2023
AGM a success.

Highlights:
Pastor Daniel opened with a devotional/prayer on the
importance of Jesus as our cornerstone.
Members reviewed and approved the various Ministry and
Committee reports and thanked all members involved in the
many activities.
John Tiessen updated members of the Church's continuing
efforts to encourage more community engagement
Rob Neufeld reviewed NUMC 2023 year end expenditures and
NUMC 2024 budget. Both were approved by members.
Pastor Daniel presented an update on the Syriac Orthodox
Church's use of NUMC church and a motion to continue
partnership on an ongoing basis which was approved by
members.  

                  --Church Board

Arts & Crafts Day, March 13, 9:30am - 1pm, NUMC GYM
Come one, come all! A fun filled morning of arts and crafts. Bring
yourself and bring your friends!! Event is geared towards children,
but everyone is welcome to participate. Pizza lunch will be
provided. :)

*Please let Ana Janzen know if you are interested in coming. 
Text or call: 905-246-1527
e-mail: ankijanzen@gmail.com or kids@redbrickchurch.ca

mailto:kids@redbrickchurch.ca


Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca
facebook.com/redbrickchurchni
agara

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

How to Donate
redbrickchurch.ca/give
1) At the Welcome Centre in  
the Foyer
2) By E-transfer:
treasurer@redbrickchurch.ca
3) By Mail: NUMC RR#2 HWY 55
NOTL, L0S 1J0

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday - Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9am - 2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

Looking Ahead ...
Next Week-Sunday March 10
9:30 am Red Brick Kids
10:30 am Cogeco Broadcast
10:45 am Worship Service 

Within the Community...

FEBCanada Friendship Tour FREE
Dinner
We are having a free fundraising dinner
and presentation about Far East
Broadcasting on Saturday March 9, 2024 at
Scott St. MB Church. 
A freewill offering will be collected.

The dinner is always excellent with desert
and coffee included. This is an important
project to help with spreading the good
news to our hurting world. 

No tickets are needed but you must RSVP
by Monday March 4. .Please advise Lynda
Bonner how many meals should be
ordered for yourself or your group. Phone
number is 905-227-8220.  

Pleasant Manor Spring Bazaar 
Saturday March 23rd 10am - 11:30
In preparation for it we need to be making
our famous delicious meat buns early.
Volunteer help will be needed:

Monday Mar. 18th at 9am and Tuesday Mar.
19th at 9am in the NUMC church kitchen.
Come for some fun learning and socializing
as you bake!!

http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba

